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July 29th, 1924.

Professor P. B. Hobbs, 
14 Phillips Square, 
Montreal.

\

Dear Professor Hobbs:«

I beg to acknowledge and to 

your letter of July 26th enclosing 

copy of Analysis of Cost and Contents 

Institute of Pathology, McGill University”.

*7e expect to open the building 

formally on Pounder’s Day, October 6th.

thank you for

of the Hew

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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